
LONG BEACH WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

A Special Meeting of the Long Beach Water Management District will be

held at 11:30 a.m. on Friday, February 15, 2019 at Steve's Marina Restaurant,

213 Beach Blvd. E, Long Beach, Mississippi 39560, to discuss requesting

assistance from the Harrison County Treasurer to also act as Treasurer for

LBWMD for the purpose of receiving reimbursable payments.

So noticed, this the 15th day of February, 2019.

LONG BEACH WATER MANAGEMENT
DISTRICT

By: Brett Mallette
Title: Commissioner
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